Sunapee School District BIA

NEW BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION

A new member is to be afforded the Board and the Staff’s fullest measures of courtesy and
cooperation. Board and staff shall make every feasible effort to assist the new member to
become fully informed about the Board’s functions, policies and procedures.

It is strongly recommended that any member of the Sunapee School Board, duly elected or who
fills a vacancy on the School board in accordance with RSA 671:33, attend the “New School
Board Member Orientation” provided by the New Hampshire School boards Association as soon
as reasonably possible after their election or appointment.

Each new member of the Board will be provided with documents including, but not limited to,
the following:

1.) The previous year’s complete record of minutes
2) The School Board Policy Manual

3) The current budget

4.) Negotiated Labor Agreements
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